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Regulatory Update 
February 2016 

Reinstatement of Type Approval Procedure - 
Niger 

It has recently been confirmed by the Nigerien Regulator, L’Autorité de 
Régulation des Télécommunications et de la Poste (ARTP), that after a long 
period of suspension the Type Approval procedure has now been reinstated in 
the country. 

The official text outlining the conditions of Type Approval has been published on 
the ARTP website however it is anticipated that the internal procedure will not be 
completed until April 2016; submission of Type Approval applications will 
therefore be on hold until this time. 

PCS will continue to discuss with the ARTP in order to closely monitor this 
development and will provide further updates accordingly. 

For any additional information on the above information please contact: 

Joseph Pascal 
Product Compliance Specialists Ltd. 
Email: Joseph@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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